


February 2, 2024

Board of County Commissioners
500 San Sebastian View

St. Augustine, FL 32084

Dear Board of County Commissioners:

The Ponte Vedra Beach Friends of the Library donated $16,320 for the purchase of new books in a variety of
formats. This generous donation will be used to supplement the existing budget for youth, teen and adult
reading materials. While these books will be housed at the Ponte Vedra Beach Branch Library, they will be

available for use by all library cardholders throughout the county.

We look forward to using this donation to improve access to materials, replace worn materials, assist in the
expansion of our print and digital collections, and expedite many of the purchase suggestions of our local

users. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Kim Odom

Branch Manager, Ponte Vedra Beach Branch Library



